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Vocera Alert Replacing Pagers 
Effective June 18, 2018, both the Covenant Cardiology group and the Covenant Hospital 
Medicine group are using Vocera Alert for communication.  The current pagers will be 
turned off and the new technology is the primary means of communication for these 
providers. Education has been provided to HUC’s, nursing staff, and case management. If 
you do not have Vocera and you would like to contact a Hospitalist or Covenant Cardiologist, 
dial 583.0000 and ask the operator to contact the provider.  
 
Feel free to contact Haley Hawes (Physician Practice Specialist), Jamie Furbush (Director of 
Inpatient Practices), or Diane Raths (Manager of Covenant Cardiology) with questions and 
feedback as we move forward with this exciting new initiative improving communication 
and efficiency.   
 
For more information about Vocera Alert, please contact Tyler Lambert (Vocera Alert 
Project Administrator) at 583.0494 or TLambert@chs-mi.com.  If you’d like to request 
access to Vocera Alert, please submit an IT Ticket through CovNet. 
 
 

Welcome to Our Staff! 
Indeevar Peram, MD, Hospital Medicine   1447 N. Harrison, 989.583.4220 
Ruchi Bhavsar, MD, Internal Medicine   501 Lapeer, 989.753.6000 
Vikas Bajpai, MD, Hospital Medicine   1447 N. Harrison, 989.583.4220 
Megan Dutcher, DO, Emergency Medicine   900 Cooper, 989.583.6521 
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